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From: Stevens Saintil <stevens_saintil@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 24, 2010 1:33 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Hey my name is Stevens Saintil and in response to the RIN 3038-AC61 proposal to reduce the amt of leverage
available for trading i would like to say that i strongly wish the current guidelines as they stand to remain in place. |

feel that all traders should be able to determine the amount of risk they are willing to take on and manage so please
don’t change the current amount of leverage allotted.



